
Letter of Appeal for Healthcare Budget 

Increase 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal for an increase in the healthcare budget for [specific department 

or facility]. As you are aware, our healthcare system has been facing significant challenges due 

to [briefly state reasons, e.g., rising patient numbers, increased costs, etc.]. 

Over the past year, we have witnessed a growing demand for [specific services] which has 

placed a strain on our current resources. An increase in our budget would allow us to adequately 

address these needs, improve patient care, and ensure the health and safety of our community. 

Furthermore, investing in [specific programs or services] has been shown to yield long-term 

benefits, including [state expected outcomes, e.g., improved patient outcomes, reduced 

emergency room visits]. I believe that with your support, we can make a significant impact on 

the health and well-being of our constituents. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. I am hopeful for your favorable response and would be 

happy to discuss this matter further at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


